
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE              January 9, 2020 

CONTACT: Rep. Jim Steineke                            (608) 266-2418 

 

Steineke Statement on Retirement of Rep. Bob Kulp 
 

MADISON – Assembly Majority Leader Jim Steineke (R-Kaukauna) released the following 

statement following Rep. Bob Kulp’s announcement that he will retire from the Wisconsin State 

Assembly at the end of this term: 

 

“Bob has not only been an outstanding representative and advocate for the 69th Assembly 

District’s priorities and values, but also a crucial source of leadership for our Assembly 

Republican caucus. Since his election in 2013, Bob has remained committed to issues that most 

affect rural Wisconsin families, communities, and businesses, going above and beyond for each 

and every one of his constituents. 

 

“As Bob moves on from the Assembly to other endeavors he feels passionate about, like his 

family and business, our caucus will feel the loss of his presence here in Madison. I wish Bob 

and his family all the best as they move into this next chapter.” 
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